
Using taxpayer money to fund cloud seeding is wasteful spending in my opinion. There is no consensus 

on whether it is an effective severe weather suppressant nor rain creation process. North Dakota should 

not support use of taxpayer funds to facilitate what at best mitigates minimal severe weather and at 

worst is a high cost program that disrupts local weather patterns bringing excess rain to certain areas 

while suppressing rain in other areas. I can’t see how the ND taxpayer has a net return with these 

programs. 
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